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CLIENT UPDATE: APRIL 6,  2020 –  WORKING THROUGH THE
COVID-19 PANDEMIC

To our valued clients,

Our firm is continuing to operate remotely, with both lawyers and staff working from their homes, as we do

our part to stop the spread of the COVID-19 virus. We will be responding to your phone calls or e-mails as we

always have and will endeavour to provide the level of service which you have come to expect from the RBS

team. We would ask for your patience if there are minor delays in providing these services, as we continue

to develop and improve our remote working capabilities.

Our office in Vancouver will remain closed until further notice for the well-being of you, members of our firm

and the community at  large.  In  adherence to recommendations from the Provincial  Health Officer,  we are

limiting all face-to-face meetings in our office unless they are essential.

Our lawyers will continue to publish COVID-related information, including legislative developments which

may impact you. We encourage you to continue visiting our website’s News and Publications pages to

access these resources and to keep informed on our firm’s latest news and updates.

We are hopeful that by our community coming together and taking these bold steps, we can overcome

these challenges during this unprecedented time.

Jeff Lowe, Q.C.,

Managing Partner
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